
 

 

Samsung Electronics’ CEO met with the Family Committee and 

made apology to the affected families 

 
Kwon Oh-hyun, the CEO and Vice Chairman of Samsung Electronics, met with the Family Committee 

and conveyed his deepest condolences for their suffering.  

 

Participating in the meeting at the Samsung Electronics headquarters office, he handed a written 

apology letter to the affected families. After the company reached an agreement with the Family 

Committee and the SHARPS, the CEO met with the affected families in person and made his heartfelt 

apology.  

 

In the meeting, he said “I am grateful to meet you and send my condolences in person. I appreciate 

your understanding and endeavor to resolve this issue” 

 

In his apology letter, the CEO said “I have to admit that we have not deeply understood the painful 

situation you have faced. I apologize for not resolving the situation at the earliest possible.” 

 

Even though scientific correlation between the workplace environment and employee illness has not 

been proven, Samsung has been working tirelessly to help our former employees suffering from 

leukemia and their affected families. 

 

 

About Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd. 

Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd. inspires the world and shapes the future with transformative ideas and 

technologies that redefine the worlds of TVs, smartphones, wearable devices, tablets, cameras, digital 

appliances, printers, medical equipment, network systems, and semiconductor and LED solutions. We 

are also leading in the Internet of Things space with the open platform SmartThings, our broad range 

of smart devices, and through proactive cross-industry collaboration. We employ 319,000 people 

across 84 countries with annual sales of US $196 billion. To discover more, and for the latest news, 

feature articles and press material, please visit the Samsung Newsroom at news.samsung.com. 
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